
 

 Last week  
Last week our focus was Supertato. The children worked hard to 

create a wanted poster to warn others of the Evil Pea. Luckily, 

our hard work paid off and we caught him in the jelly. In maths 

we focused on the next number, reading addition, and 

recognising a repeating pattern.  

This Week 

Harvest  

Maths 

 
 To make and continue a 

repeating pattern.   
 To match objects to 

numbers.    
 To begin to understand 

zero. 
 To count to 50 using a 

hundred square.  
 
Activities:  
Using natural objects to create 
repeating patterns 
 
Using music and body parts to make 
a repeating pattern  
 
Matching objects to numbers  
 
Joining in with number rhymes  

 
Physical development 
Activities: 
Outdoor continuous provision/PE  

PHONICS                          

This week the children will begin 

to learn the sounds  ‘ e u r ck ’   

read the high frequency words 

the, to, into, go  

Communication and Language/

Literacy 

Reading 

 Recognises familiar words and signs 

such as own name and advertising 

logos. 

 Hears and says the initial sound in 

words. 

 Enjoys rhyming and rhythmic 

activities. 

Writing                   

 Gives meaning to marks as they draw, 
write and paint.  

 Links sounds to letters, naming and 
sounding the letters of the alphabet.  

 
Activities:  
Recipe cards 
Labelling salt dough vegetables  
 
Books     
I wonder where food comes 

PE   WEDNESDAYS 

We will using the outside 

environment until half 

term so please send your 

children into school 

wearing jogging bottoms, 

trainers, t shirt and a 

school jumper/cardigan.  

We will not be changing 

into uniform due to covid.  

 

 

Reading racetrack  – we are beginning to move along our reading 

racetrack. For every 5 points your child will receive a prize for reading at 

home. Please remember to message on Dojo whenever you have read 

with your child. We only count one point a day, even if you have read 

more than once.  

Library books 

We will send a book home 

on Monday. Please return on a 

Friday so we can quarantine the 

books over the weekend.  


